

PRESS RELEASE

Mr. M. Sudhamo Lal takes the Helm as Chairman of the **Commonwealth Association of Tax Administrators**

Mauritius, represented by Mr. M. Sudhamo Lal, G.O.S.K, C.S.K, Director-General of the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA), has been elected as the Chairman of the Commonwealth Association of Tax Administrators (CATA) for a term of three years. This election was made during the 44th General Meeting held at the InterContinental Mauritius Resort on 22 October 2024. This prestigious appointment marks a significant moment of pride for Mauritius and the member countries of CATA. Mr. Lal's leadership is expected to further enhance collaboration and innovation in tax administration across the Commonwealth.



Mr. Lal served as President of the Commonwealth Association of Tax Administrators (CATA) from 2009 to 2012. In November 2015, he was elected Chairman for three years. In November 2018, Mr. Lal was again elected President of CATA for a period of three years and at the 42nd General Meeting, he was appointed Member of the Management Committee of CATA for the period 2021 to 2024.

Dr. Abu Tariq Jamaluddin from Malaysia has been elected as President of the Commonwealth Association of Tax Administrators (CATA). This decision was made during the same General Meeting held on October 22, 2024.





Another appointment was made for the United Kingdom, Miss Lock Debbie was elected as Vice Chairman of the Commonwealth Association of Tax Administrators (CATA) for a term of three years.

MAURITIUS REVENUE AUTHORITY

22 October 2024